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Solo & Ensemble - 2017 

 
We want to say a HUGE congratulations and thank you to all of our 
Solo & Ensemble Participants and student helpers!!  You guys were 
AMAZING!   
 
 
Please see the email we received today from our ABA District II Vice 
Chairman, Mrs. DeGaetano: 
 
 
 
 
Dear Southside Band Faculty and Students, 
 
Thank you SO MUCH for everything you did to make 
yesterday's District Solo & Ensemble at Southside High 
School a huge success!  Your helpfulness and hospitality 
was evident to ALL involved.  I know it takes a significant 
amount of time and effort out of your already busy day to 
host an event of this magnitude on your campus.  Please 
know your time dedicated to yesterday is GREATLY 
appreciated.   
 
To all involved--YOU GUYS ROCK! 
 
Thank you again, 
 
Jill DeGaetano 
Gadsden City High School 
ABA District II 
Vice-Chairman  


